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Dear New Member, 

Thank you for your recent membership to the Worcester Regional Chamber of Commerce.  I’d like to personally 
welcome you and your team and help you make the most of your membership.  As New England’s largest Chamber 
with more than 2,300 members, we are  the strongest voice for the Worcester region business community.  We are 
committed to helping your business grow and thrive! 

I have enclosed a membership welcome kit that will help you better understand the work of the Chamber and the 
benefits that are associated with your membership.  The Chamber offers a number of networking opportunities, 
workforce training and development programs, and speaker seminars on a variety of topics.  We have begun regular 
forums and roundtables with leading public and private sector experts in key industries, including manufacturing, 
health care, construction, and more!  These forums are open to all members, and attendees can learn first-hand about 
key policy initiatives and economic development projects impacting Central Massachusetts businesses.   

Also enclosed please find two complimentary passes to our popular monthly Business After Hours! Our next 
Business After Hours will be held on Thursday, November 5 , 2014 at  Great Wolf 150 Great Wolf Drive,  
Fitchburg MA 01420. 

I’d like to thank you once again for joining the Chamber and we are confident that the more you experience all that 
the Chamber has to offer, the more you will realize the value of your business decision!  If you have questions or 
need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me, or Christina Andreoli, Vice President at the 
Chamber at 508-753-2924, ext. 236. Lastly, please visit our website at www.worcesterchamber.org to keep up-to-
date with our events and programs!  

I look forward to working with you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Timothy P. Murray 
President and CEO  

 
 


